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Annual Consultation Timetable 

Interim Consultation Paper (ICP) 

On 21 December 2018, the Queensland Competition Authority (the QCA) published its ICP for the task of setting 

regulated retail electricity prices (notified prices) for regional Queensland for 2019–20.  

The ICP was produced in accordance with a Delegation to determine notified prices for 2019–20, given to the QCA 

by the Minister for Natural Resources, Mines and Energy (the Minister) under section 90AA(1) of the Electricity Act 

1994. 

The QCA invited submissions about the ICP, with the deadline for submissions being 18 January 2019. All non-

confidential submissions received have now been published on the QCA's website, and can be accessed at 

www.qca.org.au 

Consultation Timetable 

The ICP included an indicative timetable for conducting consultation, and developing draft and final determinations, 

for notified prices for 2019–20. 

The QCA has now revised this timetable to more clearly specify some consultation milestones. The revised 

timetable is set out as follows: 

Key dates 

2018 

Release of the interim consultation paper 21 December 2018 

2019 

Submissions due on interim consultation paper 18 January 2019 

Release of revised public consultation timetable 1 February 2019 

Release of the draft determination By 28 February 2019 

Workshops on the draft determination Between 18 March and 29 March 2019 

Submissions due on the draft determination Early April 2019 

Release of the final determination By 31 May 2019 

 

The QCA may further revise the consultation timetable, as its consideration of notified prices for 2019–20 

progresses. 

http://www.qca.org.au/

